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Week 9: 19/09/2024

 A note from the Principal: 

 Upcoming events: 

 Stay in touch :
dl.1003.info@schools.sa.edu.au

(08)86250006 - 0428618189

Please allow for 24 hours for a response.

Koonibba Aboriginal School

.

Week 9 - Wed-Thursday - Trachoma +
Health Checks

Week 10 Tuesday - Dance Workshop
Friday - Last Day of School 2pm Dissmisal

From the Principal,
Firstly, a big thanks to the parents/ guardians who
attended the Learning Environment Opportunity
Study (LEOS) consultation last Wednesday afternoon.
This session was followed by student and staff
consultations. Peter and Emma were wrapped with
the conversations they had and the willingness of
people to share their ideas. We are now waiting for
their report and feedback.

School attendance continues to be a focus for our
school moving forward. Football and Netball Grand
Finals were held a fortnight ago. Our attendance
dipped on both Friday the day prior and the Monday
two days after. In discussions with many but not all
families in 2023, families indicated that students
should be at school on the Monday following grand
final. We will continue to have school on the Monday
following the local football and netball grand final
again in 2025. But I am also interested in parent/
guardian feedback, please feel free to pop into school
or stop me in community to have a chat.

It is pleasing to note that 9 students have improved
their attendance from term 2 to term 3. Attendance
awards will be presented next week. Our new values
awards will also be presented next week to students
who have demonstrated kindness, Palya Efforts and
Working Together.

Bangarra Dance Company will be performing two
dance workshops for students this Tuesday the
24th of September. The JP class at 10am until
recess time and the UP class from 11.15 to Noon.
The students enjoyed last year’s workshops
greatly.
I also understand that Bangarra are performing
Yuldea at the Far West Aboriginal Sporting
Complex on Thursday 26th September. There will
be a free BBQ Picnic at 5pm followed at 6.30pm by
a free public performance of Yuldea. The 2023
YASTSA students saw the Adelaide Premier of
Yuldea at Her Majesties’ Theatre last year and
enjoyed what was a very different experience. I
along with Sara, Nickylah, Ekailee and Chari-Lee
encourage to attend.

Regards,

Mark



COMMUNITY NOTICESCOMMUNITY NOTICES



Father’s Day Lunch

Book Week 

TERM 3TERM 3  



Attendance Award Winners

CAS excursion with
Upper Primary

TERM 3TERM 3  

Talking with the
Architects


